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The Connecticut Legislature's Environment Committee has given overwhelming approval to
a pilot program that will fund the use of groundbreaking technology to reduce oil
consumption and waste oil generated by public and private fleets. The pilot program
provides three financial incentives for municipalities and businesses to sign up:

o A fund of $90,000 will be appropriated to the Department of Environmental
Protection for the purpose of awarding grants to participating cities and towns.

e« The program will also qualify for financial support as a 'Local Capital Improvement
Project.’

* Businasses who implement the technology will be eligible for tax credits against
corporate fax payments.

The technology, the OPS-1 onboard oil refining system developed by Shelton, Conn. based
Qil Purification Systems, continually keeps engine oil clean so that regular oil changes are

no longer necessary. The compact, lightweight two-stage device - if installed in municipal

vehicles such as trucks, buses, construction equipment and generators - could save towns
and cities an estimated 80% of their annual costs for oil changes.

The OPS-1 also has a positive environmental impact, which the Envirenment Committee
endorsed with its vote. Lubricating oil, unlike fuels, must be disposed of when it becomes
contaminated. Fewer oil changes mean less oil that must be expelled into the environment.

The device, manufactured in Waterbury, also contributes to the effort to decrease America's
dependence on oil. Broad adoption of this technology could decrease national ol
consumption by close to 2 billion barrels per year. Global adoption could cut consumption by
many times that amount.

"Government at all levels can benefit from this technology," said Mitchell Weseley, president
and CEO of OPS, "We are gratified that the Environment Committee has recognized its value
and has taken immediate steps to make it available to cities and towns across the state."

"An Act Concerning the Reduction of the Environmental Impact of Waste Oil Disposal” is
currently House Bill #7231 and must be approved by the Finance Committee before going
to the full legislature.

About Oil Purification Systems

Oil Purification Systems, Inc. manufactures the OPS-1 on board oil refining system which
removes the solid and liquid contaminants from engine oil, virtually eliminating the need for
routine oil changes. OPS-1 is used by hundreds of fleets on thousands of vehicles and
generators in trucking, busing, construction, mining and many other applications. OPS-1
users have dramatically reduced oil consumption, cut oil maintenance costs by 80 percent,
and extended equipment life. Most OPS clients pay for their investments within six months.
QPS-1 is also an effective solution for corporate environmental sustainability programs.
Founded in 2002, OPS is headquartered in Shelton, Conn. and has production facilities in
Waterbury, Conn. For more information, please call 866-645-7873 or visit http://www.ops-
1.com.



